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I OPPOSE [SB 1173]. 

 

Product Liability should attach to all products used upon patients.  

 

Hospitals, Clinics, Pharmacies, and their employees maybe all too quick to take the 

easy road to making huge profits. Product Liability might not even be a concern to 

them. 

 

Health Care Facilities maybe "rolling the dice" concerning the products they buy and 

administer to patients and should be put on 'Notice' there will be 'No' protections for 

'Negligence' of any kind. 

 

Is the Oregon Health Authority paying attention? 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Product Liability is 'strict liability' in Tort. 'Strict 

Liability' can lead to punitive damages. For Plaintiff, Punitive Damages are what 

Dreams are made of." 

 


